
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructs to
submit a report on the Appeal of the Lipetsk Oblast citizens 

 

  

Information has spread in the media that in the Lenino village, Lipetsk Oblast, there is no necessary
infrastructure, transport accessibility, and water supply, according to complains of local residents.
The local Officials are not taking any measures to remedy the situation.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed Mr. V.M. Muratov, Acting Head
of the Investigative Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia for Lipetsk Oblast to
submit a report on the situation.
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